
From: Laughlin, Chrystal
To: bill@taylorschouse.com <bill@taylorschouse.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/4/2013 4:11:25 PM
Subject: FW: SCDOR INFORMATION HACKING UPDATE

Representative Taylor,

I have spoken with Mr. Orren and verified that the e-mail he received is legitimate. I also explained why some 
individuals are receiving an e-mail instead of a letter.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Thank you,
Chrystal Laughlin
803.734.6299

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Sunday, February 03, 2013 5:49 PM
To: Laughlin, Chrystal
Subject: Fw: SCDOR INFORMATION HACKING UPDATE

Please advise.
Thanks, Veldran

From: Bill Taylor [mailto:bill@taylorschouse.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 03, 2013 04:02 PM
To: dale.orren@scra.org <dale.orren@scra.org>
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: SCDOR INFORMATION HACKING UPDATE

Mr. Orren:

By way of this e-mail reply I am copying Katherine Veldran in the Governor's Office. I am certain she, or someone on the 
Governor's staff who is expert in answering hacking questions, will soon be in touch with you.
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From: dale.orren@scra.org [mailto:dale.orren@scra.org] 
Sent: Saturday, February 02, 2013 9:47 AM 
To: Bill@taylorschouse.com
Subject: SCDOR INFORMATION HACKING UPDATE

Sir,

I recently received what I think is a spam email from Experian on behalf of the SCDOR saying that my personal ID
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information was one that was accessed, though I've not received a letter from SCDOR saying the same thing. I 
suspect this is a phising email. Can you confirm that the Experian email is valid or not?

Sincerely,

D ale

Dale Orren, PMP
CNST Deputy Director
Sr. Program Manager
5300 International Blvd., Charleston, SC 29418
843-760-3587 (O) * 843-364-4799 (C)
SCRA Applied R&D
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BUSINESS SENSITIVE COMMUNICATION: The content of this message is privileged information which may contain proprietary and business sensitive material. 
It is provided only for the intended business purpose by the addressee.
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